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PORTAGE COLLEGE  
LOCAL 071 CHAPTER 008 – SUPPORT STAFF 

BARGAINING
UPDATE

JUNE 20, 2025 

Bargaining rescheduled 
Bargaining update for Local 071 Chapter 008,  
Portage College

C25262

Your negotiating team planned  
to meet with Portage College  
on June 17 and 18 for bargaining. 
These meetings were cancelled 
due to illness and have been 
rescheduled.

When we return to the 
bargaining table, we will continue 
negotiating items that do not 
involve wages and benefits.  
We will focus on the employer’s 
proposed language on Article 
14: Hours of Work. They want 
to include terms for averaging 
agreements. 

The employer has also proposed 
increasing the notice time for 
both taking and returning from 
leaves without pay. We plan 
on thoroughly questioning this 
proposal to ensure it does not 
negatively impact us. 

AUPE NEGOTIATING TEAM - 
PORTAGE COLLEGE
Sarah Henson 
sarah_waring@hotmail.com 

Kerry Davies 
cobalt65@gmail.com   

Coral Kratchmer 
ckg@live.ca 

Darlene Uganecz (Alternate) 
Darlene.uganecz@gmail.com 

AUPE RESOURCE STAFF
Scott Drake Negotiations 
s.drake@aupe.org

If we make good progress over 
our next days, we believe we 
can begin negotiating wages 
and benefits at our subsequent 
meetings. We are committed 
to winning the agreement we 
deserve and wages that keep  
up with the skyrocketing cost  
of living.

Our next meetings are scheduled 
for July 23 and 24.

Please contact a member of  
your negotiating team with  
any questions or concerns. 
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